1. What are the necessary and sufficient conditions for the lab to build a Proton Driver? More specifically,

(a) If the Brighter Booster physics group comes to a conclusion that the physics is strong, is this sufficient for a favorable decision?

(b) There's a limited time window for the Proton Driver to serve Tevatron Run II. Is this a necessary condition? In other words, if this time window is missed, will the Proton Driver be gone?

(c) Can both the Proton Driver and B-Tev be line items in the lab budget?

(d) Is the Proton Driver viewed as a backup to the NLC? Or, could it be built in addition to the NLC?

(e) What are the most important hurdles to jump, deadlines to meet, and milestones to reach in order to complete this project as soon as possible?

2. The present design is self-consistent, but not necessarily optimized. If the lab would go for this project, we'd be happy to perform another iteration of the design, including redefinition of some major design parameters. The questions are:

(a) When should this be done? (Now or later?)

(b) What are the new guidelines? (e.g., will Run II luminosity upgrade be a top priority?)

3. A more practical question: In the preparation of WPAS for FY02 and 03, what assumptions should we make regarding the Proton Driver R&D?

